
Next Generation Science Standards (NGSS) Parent Information Night

*The NGSS logo is a registered trademark of Achieve. Neither Achieve nor the lead states and partners that developed the Next Generation Science Standards were 
involved in the production of this product, and do not endorse it.

SDUHSD invites its middle school families to learn about our 
NGSS transition at one of the following presentations.

 (6:00 - 7:00 pm)

10-9-18:  Earl Warren Middle School (Multipurpose Room)
10-18-18:  Pacific Trails Middle School (Multipurpose Room)

10-24-18:  Oak Crest Middle School (Learning Commons)

http://www.nextgenscience.org/

